
SUPERIOR WASTEWATER SYSTEMS 
Providing Superior Wastewater Service to Tennessee  

P.O. Box 40 

Arrington, TN  37014 

615-496-8681 

February 12, 2021 

Via Electronic Delivery 

Chairman, Tennessee Public Utility Commission 

c/o Ectory Lawless, Dockets and Records Manager 

502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 

Nashville, TN  37243 

Re: Petition of Superior Wastewater Systems, LLC for a Certificate of 

Convenience and Necessity Amendment to Provide Wastewater Service to 

the Taliaferro Road Parcel in Williamson County (Docket No. 21-00001) 

Letter from Nolensville/College Grove Utility District Refusing to Provide 

Wastewater Service to the Taliaferro Road Parcel in Williamson County. 

Ms. Lawless: 

Attached is a recently received notice by the Nolensville/College Grove Utility 

District refusing to provide wastewater service to the Taliaferro Road Parcel in 

Williamson County.  This notice should be included with Exhibit 2.1 of Superior 

Wastewater System’s CCN application.  

Please contact me if you have any questions or need additional information. 

Respectfully submitted, 

______________________ 

John Powell, President 

Enclosure 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on February 12, 2021 at 11:23 a.m.






